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MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COUNCIL

A special meeting of the Council of the Village of
Centerville, was held Thursday evening, October 23, 1941 in the
Town Hall. Those present were Mayor Bradstreet, Messrs. Davis,
Luces, Schweizer, Shawen, Woods end Zimmerman. Meeting with the
Council were the Trustees of Washington Township, Messrs. Weldner,
Miller and Gephart.

The purpose of this meeting was to dlscuss the re-
organization of the joint Village and Township Fire Department and
to select a new Fire Chief. Mr. Campbell was offered the position
and accepted it at a salary of $50.00 per month; $25.00 of which
is to be met by the Villarze and $25.00 by the Township.

Messrs. Keough, Compton and Holliday sttended the
meeting and took pert in the dlscussion. Mayor Bradstreet and the
Trustees named the following committee to work with Mr. Campbell:
Mr. Byron Himes, assistant chief, Mr. Shawen and Mr. Keough.

On motion, the meeting adjourned.

Approved:

Attest: Mayor.

A/ /S P

Clerk.

MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE COUNCIL

The Counc’l of the Village of Centerville, in the
County of Montgomery and State of Ohio, met in regular session on
Monday evening, October 27, 1941 at 7:30 o'clock in the council
chamber,

Present: Messrs. Walter H. Woods, Thomas J. Davis,
Joseph S. Lucas, Grafton E. Shawen, Robert J. Schwelzer, and
Frani lin Zimmerman, with Mayor Emory W. Bradstreet presiding.

It was moved by Mr. Schwelzer, seconded by Mr. Shawen
and carried that the Villaze of Centerville pay $25.00 per month
of the fire ehief's monthly salary of $50.00 beginning with Novem-
ber, 194l. A roll call was ordered which resulted in six "ayes"

being cast in favor of the motion. Those voting in the affirmative





